July 10, 1984

Mr. William A. Fagaly Assistant Director for Art New Orleans Museum of Art P.O. Box 19123, City Park New Orleans, LA 70179-0123

Dear Mr. Fagaly:

Thank you for your membership renewal check and for the information on David Butler-it looks wonderful. We will include information on Butler in our exhibitions bibliography, which is scheduled for a future newsletter.

We would appreciate receiving attendance figures on the exhibit as well as any information you may have on the videotape by Chester Kaanowski, and Kasnowski's address if possible. Since Eutler's work is negwtbouss we would also like to receive any other materials that have been prepared enchiss site plans or extensive documentation. (Is Butler still alive? If not, are there any threats to the site?)

Our goal in gathering this type of information is to show the National Endowment for the Arts that X number of people (possibly as many as 1,000,000) have viewed this type of "environmental"aut in the hope that they will be more prone to support this type of exhibition.

Many thanks.

Yours truly,

Seymour Rosen Director